
 
 

Dear Registry Operator, 
  
Please be aware that as of yesterday, 8 June 2022, the ICANN organization has 
temporarily suspended the email notifications of received zone file access requests 
from public users through the Centralized Zone Data Service (CZDS) system. 
  
To view the complete list of CZDS access requests received for your gTLD, you may 
log in to the Naming Services portal (NSp) and select the “CZDS request” tab, under 
the “CZDS” persona. 
  
By the end of June-2022, ICANN will resume notifications by sending a single daily 
digest email listing all the new zone file access requests received for your gTLDs. 
  
For any questions, please contact ICANN Global Support. 
  
Best regards, 
  
Technical Services Team 
Global Domains and Strategy 
Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers 
  
 
 
 

 
  

  
 

https://www.icann.org/resources/pages/customer-support-2015-06-22-en

